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April 14, 2011 - Leonard Elementary School is again offering the SchooKidz pre-packaged
school supplies for the 2011-12 school year. Order forms were sent home with the students
recently and the order deadline is Friday, April 15. Payment must accompany the order and no
late orders will be accepted.

  

The kits of supplies will be delivered to the child(ren)'s classroom(s) on the first day of school.
Backpacks are not included, however. There is no tax on the price and each kit also contains
some cool free items, in addition to the brand name quality products. Free items include
personalized labels, lunch bag variety pack, &quot;money from home&quot; envelopes, and a
coupon book.

For more information, contact LES Secretary Tracy Howell at 903-587-2316.
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